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Sue Monette

From: Dick Brissenden <ddbrissenden@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 11:12 AM
To: Chad Centola
Cc: ddbrissenden@gmail.com
Subject: Garbage and recycling in Sunriver

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

 
Chad 
 
We write this as a Sunriver property owner for the last 25 years, and permanent resident for the last 5 years.  We 
feel that the only logical and workable solution for Sunriver is subscription services, based off the following 
facts and discussion points: 
 
1.  We currently pay $20.85 per month for a 32 gallon container once per week.  There are other optional 
services, including twice a week or multiple cans. 
 
2.  Sunriver is composed of approximately 40% short term rentals.  We have been one of those property owners 
who rented our house out.  I can guarantee you they DO NOT recycle.  They simply throw everything in the 
trash.  If by luck they do attempt to recycle, we would have containers of various descriptions setting by 
roadside 365 days per year.  Imagine the scene after the snow plow goes by!  They would not know the Sunriver 
rules of no roadside pickup, nor would they bother to read the instructions on how to handle the materials. 
 
3.  Approximately 25% homes have owners who only visit a few weeks per year, and often take their garbage 
home with them. 
 
4.  In the event you legislate a  "universal" policy, we will stop service and go to Knott Landfill or Lapine 
Transfer once per month.  Enroute we would pick up numerous friends materials that have also canceled 
service. 
 
5.  In the event you opt for a "subscriptive"  policy, we will continue to choose to have our current pickup of 
one 32 gallon can weekly for the $20.85 rate. 
 
Thanks for listening.  Again, subscriptive service is the only logical choice for Sunriver. 
 
Regards 
 
Debbie & Dick Brissenden  
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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